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Hardware Update
Effective January  30, 1998 all 866 Polarized Bell Modules will be shipped from the factory with updated hardware.

Operational Update Feature
Bell Silence Switch Trouble/Restore Operation
The Silence switch on the 866 module allows technicians to test or perform maintenance on the fire system without sounding the
fire alarm notification devices. Placing this switch to the Silence position and removing a wire from the contacts on terminals  7
and 8 prevent Bell Trouble/Restore messages from being sent to the panel . Now, placing the Bell Silence switch to the silence
position is all that is needed. Removing a wire from the contacts on terminal 7 and 8 is no longer required.

Updating 866 Module
If you have any previous versions of the 866 Polarized Bell Module and would like them upgraded, you may send these to DMP
Technical Support  (888-4DMPTEC). DMP technicians will update the 866 module at no charge to you.
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